
 

 

           
 
 
          June 24, 2025 
          Subject: Boiler Installation  
          WIN: PH030561.00 

Location: Woodland 
        Amendment No. 1   
 
 
Dear Sir/Ms.: 
 
 
The following questions have been received: 
 
Question:  Does the new boiler require a dedicated chimney, or is it intended to be common 
vented with the existing or additional boilers? 
 
Response:  The existing boiler is being removed, and the two new boilers are intended to be 
vented with the existing chimney.  The installed system shall meet all requirements of the Maine 
Fuel Board. 
 
Question:  Is it required or expected to replace any existing hydronic accessories, such as 
pumps, expansion tanks, or air separators, as part of the scope? 
 
Response:  No, boiler manufacturer-specific accessories required for your proposed equipment 
shall be provided for a complete, functional system. 
 
Question:  Will the new system require a new combustion air source, such as a duct, louver, or 
mechanical means? 
 
Response:  If your proposed system requires upgraded or improved combustion air source it 
shall be included.  If the existing combustion air source is adequate for your proposed system, it 
shall be reused. 
 
Question:  Is it required or expected to replace the existing fuel tank or fuel lines serving the 
boiler, or are any other modifications to the fuel delivery system anticipated? 
 
Response:  No. 
 
 
 



 
 

 

Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on July 09, 2025. 
 
 
       
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 
      Contracts & Specifications Engineer 
 


